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Electric Transmission Planning (ETP) Public Meeting Notice

NORTHWESTERN ENERGY PLANS PUBLIC MEETING IN GREAT FALLS AND BOZEMAN
NorthWestern Energy invites the public to attend a meeting regarding the company’s local area electric transmission system planning process and how we plan to meet our Montana transmission customer’s needs in the future. The meeting will be held Tuesday, October 8, in Great Falls; and Thursday, October 10, in Bozeman. 
To maintain adequate and reliable transmission delivery service for our Montana customers, NorthWestern Energy regularly studies its electric transmission system. This past year, NorthWestern has completed a study that looks 15 years into the future. The company is seeking public comment regarding the plan at the two meetings. At the meetings, the company will present the plan for meeting local area transmission needs and then open the floor for a question and answer session.

Location details:

Date:

Tuesday, October 8, 2013
Time:

7 p.m.

Location:
NorthWestern Energy 


Great Falls Service Center - Conference Room


1501 North River Road


Black Eagle, MT

Date:

Thursday, October 10, 2013
Time:

7 p.m.

Location:
NorthWestern Energy 


Bozeman Division Service Center - Conference Room



121 East Griffin Drive


Bozeman, MT 

A news release and meeting notice will appear in the Great Falls Tribune, the Bozeman Daily Chronicle, NorthWestern Energy’s Internet site (www.northwesternenergy.com) and NorthWestern Energy’s employee intranet site. 
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